
Dear Customer,

Since our acquisition of Initially Yours, your uniform has made the 
exciting transition to www.monkhouse.com and we’re now in the 
process of creating professional product imagery for your school. 

Your current store will be closing this week as we make the 
changeover to our Bedminster store. Due to the recent implication of 
the national lockdown, our Bedminster store will be closed but Click & 
Collect will be available from Saturday 30th January.

Our website www.monkhouse.com is open for you to use 24/7 and our 
dedicated customer service team are happy to help with any queries:

Tel: 0161 476 7216
•	 8:30am - 5:00pm Monday to Thursday
•	 8:30am - 3:00pm Friday

Email: web@monkhouse.com

We will be monitoring the government lockdown carefully and will 
update you as soon as there is any change in the Government 
guidelines and store opening information.

Stay safe.
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